
Headteacher’s Update
Dear Parents and Carers,
What a wonderful week we have had, there have been so many things going on that
have brought us together as a community. Our diversity is one of things things that I
love about Lliswerry. 

Newport Climate Council Logo Competition
You may remember that I shared that we took first and
second place in the competition in the Summer.
Today a representative came in to school to present
Ava W (the winner) with a bike and Lola-Grace S. with
a £30 voucher. Their families came in to share in the
celebration. What a wonderful way to start the day, I
am so proud of them.

Efforts to High Things
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Odd Socks Day - Tuesday 12 November 
This week, many staff and learners took part in Odd
Socks day. Odd Socks Day is an annual event that
encourages people to wear mismatched socks as a
way of celebrating diversity and promoting inclusion. It
serves as a reminder that being different is something to
be proud of and is something we truly believe here at
Lliswerry.

Health & Wellbeing - Learners of the term and Team of the Term.

Learners of the Term

Year 7 - Alex B. and Aurika V.
Year 8 - Shaan M. and Clara P.
Year 9 - Theo W. and Eliza L-R

Team of the Term

Leo F.                      Tyler-Jay B.
Logan P.H.              Clara P.
Rico P.H.                  Ariana R.
Amber W.               Darius S.
Shaya T.                  Amelia J.



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support. 
                               

                                       Best wishes,

                                                                               Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                               Headteacher

Year 9 Boys Football
Unfortunately Year 9 boys bow out of the Newport
cup after a 3-1 loss to a good John Frost side. Our
goal was scored by Theo W. 
            Seren y Gêm - Maxi S.

Children in Need
In support of Paddy McGuiness’ endurance cycle we
were back on the bikes today raising money for Children
in Need. This is also a house competition so I will update
you on the winner next week.
Well done to all those involved, the support was great
too.

Year 10 Boys Football
A solid performance from the Year 10 team in
Thursday’s friendly against Gwent is Coed. 
Goals from Donte B (3), Dylan M. (2) Lucas S. (2),
and Lewis C. (1)
                Seren Y Gêm - Donte B.

Efforts to High Things

Upcoming Dates 
Monday 25 November - INSET day - school closed to learners
Thursday 28 November - Year 8 Progress Evening 3.30-6.30
Thursday 12 December - Post 16 Pathways Evening (for Year 11) 

‘

Uniform Update 
Thank you for your on going support with uniform, our learners
look smart. A reminder that this type of cardigan is not part of
the uniform policy. If learners are wearing them next week, they
will be asked to remove them. Thanks for your support.

The teachers at John Frost took the time to let me know how well mannered
and positive the boys were. Well done, you have done our school and
community proud with your efforts to high things.


